
 

 

 

To: Graphic Media Alliance Members   

From: Jim Cunningham, President 

Date: October 16, 2019 

Re: Holiday Season Survey 

 

It’s time for Graphic Media Alliance’s annual Holiday Survey of our membership. Please take a moment or 

two to fill out the questionnaire below and fax back to 614-794-2049. Simply check the responses that 

apply to your company. 

 

Deadline to respond is November 14th. Results will be posted on our website on November 15th 

and posted in the following First Impression e-bulletin. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Missy Seymour at 614-794-2300. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of Graphic Media Alliance! 

 

Will your office be OPEN for regular business on these dates: 

 

Holiday Date Open Full Staff Partial Staff 

Thanksgiving 
Thurs. Nov 28 Yes       No     

Fri. Nov 29 Yes       No     

Christmas Eve 
& 

Christmas Day 

Mon. Dec 23 Yes       No     

Tues. Dec 24 Yes       No     

Wed. Dec 25 Yes       No     

New Year’s Eve 
& 

New Year’s Day 

Tues. Dec 31 Yes       No     

Wed. Jan 1 Yes       No     

 

Please fax your response to: 614-794-2049 

or scan and email to: mseymour@graphicmedia.org 

 


